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UNITED STATES 

SECURITIES AND EXCHANGE COMMISSION 
STATION PLACE 

100 F STREET, NE 

WASHINGTON, DC  20549-2736 

 
Office of FOIA Services 
 

       June 10, 2014 

 

 

Mr. Joseph Russello  

Robbins Geller Rudman & Dowd LLP  

58 South Service Road, Suite 200  

Melville, NY 11747 

 

Re:  Freedom of Information Act (FOIA), 5 U.S.C. § 552 

Request No. 14-07357-FOIA 

 

Dear Mr. Russello: 

 

 This letter responds to your request, dated and 

received in this office on May 20, 2014, for records 

concerning the SEC’s investigation of Lion Gate 

Entertainment Corp. (defined, with all employees, agents and 

representatives, as “Lionsgate”) which culminated in an 

Order Instituting Cease-and-Desist Proceedings Pursuant to 

Section 21C of the Securities and Exchange Act of 1934, 

Making Findings, and Imposing a Cease-and-Desist Order, 

issued on March 13, 2014 (Release No. 34-71717; File No.  

3-15791. 

  

We are withholding records that may be responsive to 

your request under 5 U.S.C. § 552(b)(7)(A), 17 CFR § 

200.80(b)(7)(i).  This exemption protects from disclosure 

records compiled for law enforcement purposes, the release 

of which could reasonably be expected to interfere with 

enforcement activities.  Since Exemption 7(A) protects the 

records from disclosure, we have not determined if other 

exemptions apply.  Therefore, we reserve the right to assert 

other exemptions when Exemption 7(A) no longer applies. 

 

It is the general policy of the Commission to conduct 

its investigations on a non-public basis.  Thus, subject to 

the provisions of FOIA, the Commission does not disclose the 

existence or non-existence of an investigation or 

information gathered unless made a matter of public record 

in proceedings brought before the Commission or in the  
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courts.  Accordingly, the assertion of this exemption should 

not be construed as an indication by the Commission or its 

staff that any violations of law have occurred with respect 

to any person, entity, or security. 

 

 Because the underlying circumstances may change, we may 

later disclose some of the exempt records.  If you wish, you 

may request them again six months from the date of this 

letter. 

 

I am the deciding official with regard to this adverse 

determination.  You have the right to appeal my decision to 

our General Counsel under 5 U.S.C. § 552(a)(6), 17 CFR § 

200.80(d)(5) and (6).  Your appeal must be in writing, clearly 

marked "Freedom of Information Act Appeal," and should 

identify the requested records.  The appeal may include facts 

and authorities you consider appropriate. 

 

 Send your appeal to the Office of FOIA Services of the 

Securities and Exchange Commission located at Station Place, 

100 F Street NE, Mail Stop 2736, Washington, D.C. 20549, or 

deliver it to Room 1120 at that address.  Also, send a copy 

to the SEC Office of the General Counsel, Mail Stop 9612, or 

deliver it to Room 1120 at the Station Place address. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Denise R. 

Moody of my staff at moodyd@sec.gov or (202) 551-8355.  You 

may also contact me at foiapa@sec.gov or (202) 551-7900. 

 

Sincerely, 

                     

 
      

Ray J. McInerney 

FOIA Branch Chief 
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